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New Blue Cross Employer Resource Center  

Now Live! 

  

We are excited to share with you that the new Blue Cross Employer Resource Center  is 

now live! 

Beginning today, October 13, when you log into the Employer Resource Center (ERC), you 

will see similar features you’re used to with the added benefits of:  

• A more modern look and feel 

• Key information now centrally located and easier to find  

• The documents and reports you need most frequently 

Here are a couple of things to ensure a smooth transition to the new ERC:  

• If you haven’t already, identify one benefit administrator from your group to 

register as the local administrator. Visit the ERC page for more information and 

to view the FAQs. 

• Review the Employer Resource Center Reference Guide with new instructions 

and tips on system administration, enrollment, and more.  

If you have questions or need support with the new ERC, contact the Blue Cross Enrollment 

Services team by phone at (888) 320-9798 (Option 2 for Large Group), or by email at 

enrollment@bcbsvt.com. 

  

This notification has been sent to our Human Resources Professionals, School Business Officials and other 

Health Plan Contacts. 

 
 

 

 

     


